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A new year brings new challenges!  We request SJRCS families pre order lunches for the week ahead to
ensure efficiency in our preparation and delivery of lunches.

Please order your child’s lunch ONLINE at www.myschoolbucks.com by Sunday for the following
week. Monthly Menus will be published on our school website: www.sjrcs.org along with My School Bucks
information.  It will also be sent out electronically for you to reference.

The Online order form will be posted each Tuesday morning for the next week’s lunches to give parents
enough time to discuss the menu with their children and make lunch buying decisions.  The order form will
remain active through Sunday at midnight.  Orders received after the deadline will be considered late and will
assess an additional fee of $1 per lunch.

There will be no charge for students who have ordered lunch on a day that they are absent or leave school
early without receiving their lunch due to illness, appointments, etc.

All lunches will be packaged in disposable/carry-out containers and contain the necessary condiments,
utensils, straws, and napkins and labeled with the Student Name and Homeroom.

My School Bucks is the preferred payment method and will allow you to load money onto student/staff
accounts online.  They charge a fee for this service. Cash and Checks may be sent to school with students
and will be forwarded to the cafeteria to be entered on the student’s account manually.

Students will eat lunch in the classroom. All food coming from the cafeteria will be packaged into individual,
disposable containers or wrappers for optimum cleanliness and safety and delivered to the classroom by
staff and/or volunteers. We will also provide disposable paper placemats to ALL students for use during
lunch in order to aid with food safety and minimize mess on their desks.

A la Carte items are available when pre-ordered online.  Please refer to the monthly menu for available
selections.  Due to national food shortages, some menu items may be unavailable.

OOPS lunches will be available: sandwich (ham, cheese, or jelly), chips, fruit, yogurt or string cheese, and
water, juice, or milk.  Aides/teachers and Front Desk staff will alert the cafeteria when an OOPS Lunch is
needed.

We are committed to providing nutritious, delicious, and safe meals for students and staff!
We welcome your comments and suggestions via email or phone!  We hope everyone has a safe and
wonderful year!
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